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January 19, 2024

The meeting of the Board of Supervisors was called to order at 3:32 pm by Chairman Heath Hansen. Present were
Doug Sorensen, Rick Thompson, Heath Hansen, Chassity Musfeldt, Miranda Bills, Todd Johnson, Ben Linde, Tyler
Thygesen, John Hansen, Deb Campbell, and Chris Swensen.

Motion- Thompson Second- Sorensen to approve the agenda. Vote-all in favor. Discussion was held on the
updated HVAC schedule after being reviewed by Department Heads. Custodian Hansen stressed that the asbestos
contract needs to be signed next week to secure the contractor for this spring. In order to meet the needs of all
the departments, there will possibly have to be three locations used for Courthouse Employees. IT Director Ben
Linde said he will need to know as soon as a decision is made on locations in order to get the IT equipment ready.
Supervisor Hansen will be calling the Armory contact to get an update on the lease. Custlodian Hansen presented
the rates for storage container rental. Meeting adjourned.
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